
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
0253: Facilitating a Supply Point Enquiry Service for Large Supply Points 

 

© all rights reserved Page 1 Version 1.0 created on 11/01/2010 

 
 
11/01/2010 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 

 
NOTICE OF NON-IMPLEMENTATION 

 
MODIFICATION PROPOSAL No: 0253 

FACILITATING A SUPPLY POINT ENQUIRY SERVICE FOR  
LARGE SUPPLY POINTS 

 
 
Please note that Ofgem has decided to reject Modification Proposals No: 0253 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
John Bradley 
Modification Panel Secretary 
 
 
 
 


